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Reminder: Registration is open for our 2021 meeting in Lausanne 
Details of the meeting are available at https://www.ebbs2021.org/ and early registration 
will be open until March 15th 2021 – We look forward to seeing you in Lausanne! 
 

 Full attendance (early 
registration until March 15th) 

Virtual Attendance (early 
registration until March 15th) 

EBBS Members €300 €100 
EBBS Non-Members €450 €150 
EBBS Student Members €180 €60 
EBBS Student Non-Members €270 €90 

 
We very much expect the meeting to go ahead in person – but we will allow on-line registrations to be 
‘upgraded’ to full attendance at a later date. If the event had to move online only we would refund any 
cost difference to those who have registered for full attendance. 
 

NOW OPEN: Call for Travel Grant applications for the 2021 meeting 
EBBS is offering 10 travel awards (3 for post-docs and 7 for PhD students) to attend our 
meeting in person in Lausanne in September.  
 
Award winners will receive a €500 bank transfer after the meeting as well as a special EBBS Travel 
Award Certificate. Should the meeting move entirely online then the award will instead cover the cost of 
registration fees at the cost incurred to the applicant.  
 
All applicants should be EBBS members at the time of application. Applications should include:  

• A copy of the poster abstract identical to the one which will be submitted to the meeting. The 
applicant must be the first author on the abstract.  

• A one page CV.  
 
Applications should be sent to the Secretary General of the EBBS (Alex Easton, secretary@ebbs-
science.org) by the end of Sunday 28th February 2021 
 
Abstracts must be submitted in English and cannot be more than 250 words.  
Abstract topic: Submissions are welcome in all topics related to Behavioral Neuroscience  
Abstract title: The title should not exceed 25 words  
Body text: limited to 300 words 
Abstracts should clearly state: Aims, Methods, Results and Conclusions.  
Use only standard abbreviations. Place special or unusual abbreviations in parentheses after the full 
word the first time it appears.  
We recommend using word-processing software (for example Word) for editing your abstract and 
counting the number of words.  
 
 



NOW OPEN: Call for EBBS sponsored international lecturers 
 
Members are invited to submit proposals for support of an EBBS sponsored International 
Lecturer at meetings, workshops or summer/winter schools. Applications for small, local 
meetings are discouraged. Deadline February 28th 2021  
 
A travel grant of €700 will be awarded to defray the additional costs of a lecturer from another 
country. Applicants (who have to be members of EBBS) should provide sufficient details to satisfy 
the following points:  

• the lecturer will make an important contribution and enhance the quality of the meeting  
• the lecturer will raise the profile of both the meeting and the EBBS  
• the meeting will be advertised widely, with EBBS support clearly acknowledged  
• the meeting will be open to all EBBS members  

 
Please note that a brief report on the meeting and lecture should be submitted after the meeting.  
Applications should include a one-page C.V. of the nominated lecturer. They should be made at least 6 
months before the meeting and addressed to the Secretary (Alex Easton; secretary@ebbs-
science.org).  
 
 


